11.12.2014

To Our Dear Keynote Speaker Gijs Van Wulfen

We would very much like to share our gratitude with you, as you have been very kind to
attend our event; Turkey Innovation Week istanbul, between the dates 4-6 December, 2014
which had taken place at Istanbul Congress center with the contributions of Ministry of
Economy and with the organization of Turkish Exporters’ Assembly. We would like to thank
you for your presence and would like you to know that it has been an honour for us to share
your valuable ideas and experiences and that you have contributed a lot to Turkey’s
innovation culture.

Best Regards,

Chairman, Turkish Exporters Association

Mehmet BUYUKEKSI



